
 
May 4, 2018 

 

Dear High School Parents, 

 
Yesterday, I sent a letter stating that we will be working with whichever contractor is awarded the bid to 
replace the athletic field so as not to interfere with our high school graduation ceremony scheduled for 
Thursday, June 21st.  We have been in contact with the potential winning bidder to discuss the schedule 
and he has indicated that he would be willing to start on June 25th.  This serves as further assurance that 
weather permitting, this year's graduation will take place on the football field.  The process will take an 
estimated 14 weeks which will push the completion date of the field to early October. 

 

Sincerely,  


